ANNOUNCEMENT

The Termination of Functions of Honorary Consul
of the Kingdom of Thailand in Dornbirn and
the Temporary Closure of the Honorary Consulate in Dornbirn,
Republic of Austria

The Royal Thai Embassy wishes to announce that Mr. Jiirgen Piffer
is discharged from the position of Honorary Consul of the Kingdom of Thailand
in Dornbirn, Republic of Austria, with effect from 16 March 2023.
The Honorary Consulate in Dornbirn is, therefore, temporarily closed.

Inquiries relating to consular services should be directed to
the Consular Section of the Royal Thai Embassy in Vienna.




